
 

GLAD NEWSLETTER # 4 – FALL 2018 (November 30) 

(A) This newsletter is very short, as it is accompanied by two documents (attached): 

1) Detailed minutes from the recent GLAD steering committee meeting, held October 12-13, in Henrik’s 

home in Gilleleje, Denmark:  

 

 
2) The first academic article on the GLAD Network, jointly written by the GLAD steering committee: 

“Introducing and developing GLAD – The Global Anglicism Database Network”. It will be published in the 

(online only) ESSE Messenger winter 2018 issue. 

  
(B) The status of the GLAD A-Z Anglicism database: 
In both attachments you will find lots of information on the goals, the results and the present challenges of 
GLAD. As mentioned in the minutes, we still miss data – especially for letters D, E, and F – from several 
contributors, and we encourage GLAD members representing ‘new’ languages to contribute to the 
database – and/or to ask colleagues to join this project. New contributors may start with letters A, B and C, 
using the guidelines and the template on the GLAD website: www.gladnetwork.org. 
 
Upcoming deadlines: Letters G-J: March 1, 2019. Letters K-N: August 1, 2019. Letters O-R: January 1, 2020. 
Letter S: June 1, 2020. Letters T-Z: November 1, 2020. (5-month intervals; same work load in each period.) 
 
The next open GLAD meeting – for all interested parties: Germany, May 2019 (details not settled yet). 
 
Looking forward to receiving contributions from all of you – and, on behalf of the committee and the 

Bergen team at the NHH, wishing you a GLAD and active winter, 

Henrik Gottlieb 

 
PS: If non-active GLAD members want to unsubscribe to these newsletters, please contact glad@nhh.no. 

http://www.gladnetwork.org/
mailto:glad@nhh.no

